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SEPTEMBER

BRITTANY
ABBOTT

Some of you just see the ponytail, the Monsters, the highlights in the notebook, and the sneakers with 
dresses, but our Employee of the Month is more than that. We all love a good time around here and cutting 
up with each other, but we also know the value of our Chief Operating Officer. What a big position that is! 
From the day she started with HSCU, all the way through the day she moved to the Main office as COO, 
Lindsey has set a high standards. She came right in bringing confidence to us all. We knew that she would 
help with any need we had (except Excel). She’s an overachiever and never afraid of a good challenge. 
Lindsey has a hand in most every part of our daily operations. Thank you for always taking good care of us 
all! You exude confidence, you always stay organized and keep us all in check, you are quite an asset to each 
of us. I don’t know what we would do without you. We appreciate you! Congratulations!

Danielle has been with us for a little over a year and a half. She has recently 
stepped in to the role of Assistant Head Teller and is mastering her 

responsibilities in this position. She has earned the trust, and respect of her 
colleagues with her honesty, sincerity and commitment towards work.  

Her contribution to the teller line is immense and we are so happy she’s a part of 
the team. Congratulations on being Employee of the Month! Well deserved!

Brittany’s hard work and dedication to Heritage South and its members is 
truly appreciated. She has a strong eagerness to learn new skills. She enjoys 
sharing and using her knowledge and expertise with others. Brittany’s 
constant efforts to do her best mean a lot to Heritage South Credit Union.   
Her efforts do not go unnoticed.

AUGUST

DANIELLE
GRIFFIN

JULY

LINDSEY
MARLOW

Congratulations!

DIY Ideas 
for Holiday Gifts

So make your list, 
check in twice, 
and take your 

BUDGET
 from NAUGHTY 

to NICE!

NMLS 
#712492

STOP BY ANY 
BRANCH OR 
VISIT US ONLINE 
TO APPLY FOR A 
HOLIDAY LOAN.

HOLIDAY LOANS ARE 
Coming to Town!

Holiday
SKIP-A-PAY

Shopping season is right around the corner! Once again, you may be able to skip your 
December OR January loan payment if your loan qualifies! As our gift to you, feel free to use 

the extra money to pay seasonal expenses, visit family, or even host a holiday party.  
It’s up to you! Think of it as an early present from Heritage South! 

Be on the lookout for your Loan Skip Coupon and bring it by any branch with your signature. 
Mortgage, Summer, and Holiday Loans do not apply. Loan payments must be up to date. 
Interest will continue to accrue on your loan and term will be extended by one month.  

See credit union for questions or more details.

CONTACT US:
Phone: 256-245-4776/Email: msr@myhscu.com
Or visit us at one of our locations:
Sylacauga – Broadway Ave. / Sylacauga – Hwy 280
Childersburg – Hwy 280
Moody – Moody Parkway
Alexander City - Hwy 280

HOLIDAY 
CLOSINGS

Columbus Day
Monday, October 14, 2024

Veterans Day
Monday, November 11, 2024

Thanksgiving Day
Thursday, November 28, 2024

Christmas Day
Wednesday December 25, 2024

New Year’s Day
Wednesday, January 1, 2025
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HSCU’s 6th Annual FALL

2 0 2 4

Join us as we partner with local dealers for our 6th Annual Car Sale Event.  
We will have a team onsite to assist with questions and financing. Purchase rates will be available October 1-18. 

The three-day event is happening at our main office on HWY 280 - but don’t forget that we can also help with your auto re-financing 
needs at any of our five locations from October 1-31. Trust us - you don’t want to miss this opportunity! 

Get pre-approved today by calling, visiting us online, or coming by one of our branches.

SPECIAL CAR SALE RATES &
NUMEROUS LOCAL DEALERS!

OCTOBER 16-18

Upco
ming

Even
ts 

Insid
e!

Seniors aged 55+ are invited to join us on October 21st at 
11 a.m. at the B.B. Comer Memorial Library in downtown 
Sylacauga as The Heritage South Credit Union Foundation 
presents All Things Considered. This original play will 
showcase real life scenarios of scams that face senior 
citizens every day in a comical, but serious manner.

ALL THINGS CONSIDERED OCT 21 | 11:00 AM
B.B. COMER MEMORIAL LIBRARY

FREE!
 Lunch will be provided to the first 100 guest.

BOARD MEMBER ELECTIONS
The following Board of Directors members have been submitted from the nominating committee to serve another three-year term and be 
voted on at the Annual Meeting in January 2025. In accordance with credit union election by-laws, there will be no nominations from the floor. 
Individuals may submit a petition for nomination signed by 1% of the membership with a minimum of 25 members and a maximum of 500 to the 
credit union’s secretary at the following address on or before November 1, 2024: Heritage South Credit Union, P.O. Box 811, Sylacauga, AL 35150.

Jim Patton  
has been a member 
of the credit union 
for over 40 years. He 
has been a Board 
Member since 2006. 
With 37 years of 
service in various 
manufacturing 

positions with Avondale Mills, Mr. Patton 
brings much diversity to our Board and 
Credit Union. Mr. Patton spent 10 years at 
Blue Bell Creameries where he retired as 
Plant Superintendent responsible for all 
production functions.

Larry Blanchard 
has been a member 
of the credit union 
since the early 1960s.  
He remembers at the 
age of 16 thinking 
that Avondale 
Credit Union was 
the only place 

for his money. Larry’s family has been a 
member of the credit union for 5 generations 
and financed 25+ vehicles with the credit 
union. Larry was also a long-time employee of 
Avondale Mills in the Catherine Plant.

CHAIRPERSON 
Randall Morris 
was employed 
with Avondale 
Mills and became 
a member of the 
credit union in 
1963. Randall 
served in various 

positions for many years and was elected 
to the Credit Union Board in 1984. Mr. 
Morris has been a Credit Union Board 
Member since 1984.

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE 
ELECTIONS
The following Supervisory Committee members have been submitted from the nominating committee to serve another three-year term and be 
voted on at the Annual Meeting in January 2025. In accordance with credit union election by-laws, there will be no nominations from the floor. 
Individuals may submit a petition for nomination signed by 1% of the membership with a minimum of 25 members and a maximum of 500 to the 
credit union’s secretary at the following address on or before November 1, 2024: Heritage South Credit Union, P.O. Box 811, Sylacauga, AL 35150.

Jerry Clayton 
is a native of 
Sylacauga. He 
graduated 
from Auburn 
University with a 
business degree 
which he utilized 
working mostly 

in Accounting at Avondale Mills for 33 
years. Jerry has been a member of the 
credit union for over 56 years and on the 
Supervisory Committee for 28 years.

Rodney Frost  
is a long-time 
member of the 
Credit Union and 
was an employee 
of Avondale Mills 
for 17 years. He 
is married to 
Libby Sawyer, 

and they have two sons, Tyler and 
Bailey, and a daughter, Natalie. Rodney 
is the Pastor at Center Hill and Oldfield 
Methodist Churches and is a Systems 
Programmer at EBSCO Industries.

Mike Jones  
first joined us as an 
Advisory Member 
of the Supervisory 
Committee. Mike 
is married with one 
daughter and three 
grandchildren. He is 
a Superintendent 

at Madix in Goodwater and has been 
employed there for 37 years. He was a 
member of the Supervisory Committee 
at Dixie Craft Credit Union when it 
was merged with Heritage South.

HOW TO 

Give Wisely 
THIS SEASON
If you’re going to give, it makes sense to do it intelligently and for the right reasons. 
Here are four steps to making sure your hard-earned money goes to a cause that 
reflects your values and will have the most impact. 

STEP 1 
Research the organization asking you for money.
Have you heard of the website Charity Navigator? This site rates 
charities based on many criteria, like CEO salary, percent of money 
directly benefiting those in need, and dollars raised per year. Taking 
these into consideration, Charity Navigator assigns a grade to 
different organizations. You don’t want to donate your hard-earned 
money to a charity or non-profit without doing your research first.

STEP 2
Think about why you’re donating.
The only reason you should donate to any organization is because 
you believe in its mission. If you’re doing it because you feel pressured 
by your employer to give, or because you’ve been receiving a lot of 
sales pitches from the organization, it’s okay to opt out, especially if 
you simply don’t believe in the mission. That money can be put to 
use in a better way for an organization you actually do support.

STEP 3
Consider donating your time instead.
Organizations do need money to function; that’s just a given. But they 
also need volunteers. It’s so important to know the difference between 
charity and philanthropy. Donating your time can be so rewarding, 
as you meet new people and actually get to see the fruits of your labor. 
If you simply can’t afford a monetary donation, donate your time.

STEP 4
Give from the heart.
If you decide you’re ready to donate your money, be proud of 
your decision. Know that you’ve made it through a clutter of 
companies fighting for your money with marketing campaigns, 
guilt tactics, and tax benefits. If it doesn’t feel right, it isn’t. And 
frankly, you have no one to answer to except yourself. Giving 
from your heart will make the most impact for everyone.

It’s easy to feel cynical when someone asks you for money. But 
giving should feel good and be based on your own personal 
beliefs, not on what someone else thinks is right for you.

CONNECT THE DOTS

HELP THE RABBIT GET TO THE CARROTS

The holidays are a great time of year, bringing family and friends together to express 
their love and create happy memories. This flipside is that they can also bring a certain 
amount of financial stress for many people. According to PricewaterhouseCoopers, 
consumers, on average, payed $1,530 on gifts, travel and entertainment during the 2023 
holidays—a 7% increase over the 2022 season.

If you’re worried about having enough money to cover your holiday expenses, know 
that with a little creativity and time, you can still enjoy the holiday spirit and exchange 
gifts without putting yourself into debt.

Pinterest, Instagram, TikTok, and YouTube have hundreds of DIY gift ideas and 
instructions on how to create them. When thinking up gift ideas, make sure you play 
to your strengths—if you’re good at baking, whip up a batch of your specialty and 
give those out as gifts. If you’re good at website building, offer that service to a new 
entrepreneur in the family. The most cherished gifts are thoughtful ones; those that 
show how well you know that person.

Here are a few more 
DIY gift ideas:

Bubble bath gift basket 
Fill a small box or basket with scented bath salts, chocolate, a bath pillow - 
whatever you think might be perfect for the person it’s intended for.

Christmas Tree ornaments and decorations
You can cross stitch, carve, paint, or SculpeyTM personalized ornaments for your 
favorite people or create holiday decorations for the home.

Coasters 
You can make them out of tile, wood, or even crochet them. Add an image or 
favorite saying the recipient will enjoy.

Candles
With a few simple items available at any craft store, you can create your own 
scented candles in a jar.

Certificate for a service
Offer your talents as a gift, like giving a few guitar lessons, free babysitting, or 
cooking a week’s worth of dinners. 

Creating gifts can become a family activity as well, enabling you to pass on your talents 
to other family members. If you’ve never made gifts before, try it this year. You’ll have 
more fun and less financial stress.

UPCOMING 
EVENTS
Harpersville Day Celebration
Saturday, September 28, 2024, 8 a.m. - 3 p.m.

Moody Oktoberfest
Saturday October 5, 2024

Sylacauga Chamber Connections
Thursday, October 10, 2024, 8:30-9:30 a.m.
Main Branch, Hwy 280 Sylacauga

Childersburg Pumpkin Festival
Saturday, October 12, 2024, 10 a.m. - 2 p.m.

Oak Grove Fall Festival
Saturday, October 12, 2024, 9 a.m. - 2 p.m.

Alexander City Oktoberfest
Saturday, October 12, 2024, 8 a.m. - 12 p.m.

International Credit Union Day
Thursday, October 17, 2024

All Things Considered Play
Monday, October 21, 2024, 11 a.m. - 1 p.m.
B.B. Comer Memorial Library

Sylacauga Fall Festival
Saturday, October 26, 2024, 5-8 p.m.
Central Park

CACC Fall Festival (Childersburg)
Tuesday, October 29, 2024, 5:30-7 p.m.

Childersburg Baseball Trunk or Treat
Thursday, October 31, 2024

Sylacauga Christmas Open House
Sunday, November 3, 2024

Alexander City Christmas Parade
Monday, December 2, 2024

Childersburg Tree Lighting
Tuesday, December 3, 2024

Sylacauga Christmas Parade
Thursday, December 5, 2024

HSCU Christmas Market
December 5-6, 2024, 8:30 a.m. - 4 p.m.

Childersburg  Christmas Parade
Thursday, December 12, 2024

Annual Meeting
Tuesday, January 28, 2025, 6 p.m.
Margie Sanford Center, CACC Childersburg Campus

DIY Ideas 
for Holiday Gifts
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